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Showing a Growth Mindset 

Last week these children demonstrated the  important       

characteristics of a Growth Mindset in their classes.  They 

were rewarded with a green Growth Mindset wrist band 

which they have worn since.  Congratulations to each of 

them. 

Birthday greetings go to: 

Dillan Sherman, Lennee Campbell, Jasmine Monk 

and Evie Woods 

Happy Birthday to you all.   

Attendance Award 

This week the class with the best attendance was 

Year 5 with 99%.  They win the attendance trophy 

this week .  Regular attendance at school gives you 

the best possible start in life. Keep up the good 

work!  

Coming up this week: 

5.2.18  Open Evening 

6.2.18  Parent Consultations 3:30—7:30 

7.2.18  Year 4 Swimming 

8.2.18  Parent Consultations 3:30—7:30 

9.2.18  Valentines Disco (KS1 3:15, KS2 4:45) Outstanding Work 

This week we celebrate Micah Sansum in Year 5 

who received three certificates for top marks in his  

tutoring group.  These were awarded for maths, 

written comprehension and all three combined.   

Fantastic work Micah, we are all very proud of you.  

Valentines Disco—

Friday 9th February 

The School Association 

will be holding a        

Valentines Disco on   

Friday 9th February to raise money for the school. Tickets 

are £2.50 each and as always refreshments will be     

available for KS1 and KS2 will be able to buy hot dogs, 

sweets and drinks.   

Please note that the disco is at a new earlier time: 

 EYFS & KS1 at 3.15pm - 4.15pm 

 KS2 from 4.45pm - 6.15pm 

Children in Early Years and Key Stage 1 attending the   

disco will remain at school at 3.15pm and will be able to 

get changed into their disco outfits.  EYFS pupils will only 

be able to stay with an adult chaperone.  KS1 & KS2     

parents are welcome to stay.  See you on the dancefloor.   

5 Live Wind Quintet 

On Monday we welcomed 5live’s      

Professional Wind Quintet to our       

assembly.  The musicians introduced 

traditional woodwind instruments     

including a flute, clarinet, oboe, bassoon and French 

horn.  They performed a 45 minute concert.  This was 

followed by an instrument zoo , where all of our children 

in KS2 got a few minutes to try every instrument.  It was 

very readily received by our pupils who had a great time.   




